My name is Kailyn and I am a senior at Honey Grove High School. My goal is to attend
Southeastern Oklahoma University to become a nurse. I can not wait to use my degree to help
people in my community and many others as well.

I'm excited to expand my knowledge of nursing and be on the right path to my future
career. Nursing has always been my dream so I can help out others. I once had a great nurse that
was very good to me; she helped me every step of the way. This showed me that a good nurse
can case the anxiety that people go through at the hospital.

That night when I left the hospital I knew I had wanted to be a nurse. As my senior year
gets closer to an end I'm more and more committed to becoming a nurse than I was before. I
have always had a passion for helping people and this will be a great way for me to give back.

Getting this scholarship would not only help me achieve my goals, but it will also allow
me to give back to my community. It would give me the opportunity to share my experience and
help others out as it was done.

I will begin Southeastern Oklahoma University in the Fall to start working towards my

goal of becoming a nurse. As a nursing student I will have many opportunities to give back to

society and learn new skills. I look forward to this opportunity.



